
Sportsmanship #TheKarnsWay 
 
Karns Middle School fans, players, coaches, and faculty all represent our community at sporting 
events.  As such, we ask that you please show others what sportsmanship #TheKarrnsWay 
really means:  

● Be respectful of opponents, their coaches, and their fans.  True KMS fans never boo or 
curse others, and they never throw things.  

● Be respectful of limits and personal boundaries during games. Never approach or accost 
opposing coaches, their benches, their players, or their fans.  

● Be respectful of space.  Never stand on the seat portion of the very first bleacher.  
● Be respectful of game play.  When exiting the gym for concessions, restrooms, etc. 

please don’t interfere with play by crossing onto the court.  Try to time your exits during 
time outs or pauses in game play when possible.  Also, please keep children from 
entering the court areas at all times.  

 
Please be advised that administrators and/or security reserve the right to remove spectators 
who do not abide by these expectations. 
 
#TheKarnsWay comes down to respect, so please help us be ambassadors for our outstanding 
community! 
 
Thank you, 
Karns Middle School Administration 
 


